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From: kathy kugler [mailto:kuglertennis@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 2,2016 2:57 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case 16-0253-GA-BTX 

12/2/16 
I am contacting you regarding the Duke High Presssure Pipeline that will run through residential areas of 
Hamilton County. 
I am opposed to this due to serious safety issues. There is a real threat to children as Stewart 
Elementary, on Conrey, as it is within the blast zone. I am concerned that water supply will be involved 
as blast zone includes huge water tower on Edington. 
I am concerned that Duke Energy is not providing definitive documentation of the need for the threat to 
our safety. There is no local need for this type of pipeline. 
What will happen to Duke Engery officials if caught telling lies about the real use of this pipeline. Will 
they be prosecuted and put in prison? 

Safety and Need, neither have been addressed in a way that would allow you to say yes to this pipeline. 
Thankyou 
Kathy H. Kugler 
7106 Tenderfoot Lane 
Cincinnatl,OH 45246 
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